


Dated: 13TH APRIL,2024
To,
The Chairman, Micro & Small Enterprises Facilitation Council, 
Mumbai Region, Chembur, 
Mumbai.

Subject: Withdrawal of Case No. MH/19/M/MUB/04530 vide Application No. UDYAM-MH-19-0063017/M/00001 dated 13th June,2023 of outstanding Payment of Rs.421813/-

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing on behalf of M/s. RAJ KALA INDUSTRIES PRIVATE LIMITED regarding the case currently pending with the MSEFC at Mumbai with Case No. MH/19/M/MUB/04530 vide Application No. UDYAM-MH-19-0063017/M/00001 dated 13th June,2023 of outstanding Payment of Rs.421813/-  We hereby formally request the withdrawal of the aforementioned case from your portal.
We are pleased to inform you that the matter in question has been successfully resolved through constructive discussions and negotiations outside of court proceedings. As a result, both parties have reached a mutually satisfactory settlement, effectively resolving all claims and disputes related to the aforementioned case.
In accordance with the terms of this settlement, M/s. RAJ KALA INDUSTRIES PRIVATE LIMITED and [Opposing Party's Name] have waived any further legal action or claims against each other. Therefore, there is no longer a need for the continuation of the legal proceedings initiated by our initial complaint.
We kindly request your assistance in facilitating the withdrawal of the case from the MSEFC authority at your earliest convenience. If there are any specific procedures or documentation required for this purpose, please let us know, and we will promptly provide the necessary information.
We appreciate your attention to this matter and your cooperation in ensuring the smooth withdrawal of the case. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Yours sincerely,
Abhay Ajit kumar Adukia
Director
Raj Kala Industries Private Limited
Mumbai
9820386511
adityavikram@rajkala.com

